
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 

 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 
JANUARY 17, 2017 AGENDA 

  
 

Subject: 
 
Change the contracted 
amount with Brister 
Construction to cover 
additional services related 
to the Fleet Services Oil 
Change Facility 
 
 
Submitted By: 
 
Fleet Services Department 
 

Action Required: 
 

  Ordinance 
√ Resolution 

Approval 
Information Report 

Approved By: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bruce T. Moore 
 City Manager 

   
SYNOPSIS Approval of a resolution authorizing the City Manager to 

change an original contract amount with Brister 
Construction, Inc., for relocating the OSA unit from the 
roof to a ground-mounted stand and pad, gutters and return 
trench gates for the Fleet Services Department Oil Change 
Facility.  
 

FISCAL IMPACT Change includes an additional amount of $8,017.99, 
making the total contract amount $145,017.99.  Funds for 
this purchase are allocated in the Fleet Services Building 
Maintenance Fund. 
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 

The May 2016 original contract amount was $137,000.00.  
The additional charges will cover services related to the 
Quick Lube renovation change order. 
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